
BCU’s Newsletter Summer 2019

BCU is pleased to share its Summer 2019 Quarterly Newsletter. This edition includes:

Save the Date: Economic Development Town Hall
Save the Date: Manufacturing Day 2019
Summer mixer recap
BCU’s visit to Northern Strike 2019
Stewart Industries launches new FTZ service
guest column by Charlie Mead, on the Coordinating Council of Calhoun County

… plus other news and information.  The newsletter is available to view as a pdf here.

Our goal is to provide useful information to people who live and/or work in Battle Creek.  We
welcome your feedback and story ideas. Email your comments to BCUNewsletter@bcunlimited.org.
You can also follow Battle Creek Unlimited on Twitter, Facebook, and LinkedIn. If you would like to
unsubscribe, please send an email to BCUNewsletter@bcunlimited.org.
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